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I wanted to provide an update on both ASA and SWA. 

 

ALASKA- Your Merger Committee just wrapped up a couple of long 
18-hour days at the Hawaiian hangar in HNL. A big thank you to both 
management teams for allowing us access for Q&A. The Committee 
met with over 100 Hawaiian techs, making solid progress in educating 
them about how AMFA operates and what to expect. Keep an eye out 
for a Webinar on April 15th-Local 14 and 32 members are encouraged 
to tune in and ask questions. AMFA remains committed to 
transparency and keeping you informed every step of the way. 

SOUTHWEST- For the first time in 54 years, Southwest has started 
laying off union members. We’ve been assured that our group isn’t a 
target, but we’re staying vigilant as things unfold week by week. I’ll 
share more information as soon as it becomes available. 

Reminder to Area Reps and Shop Reps: 

Please post this update on bulletin boards and keep your ALR and/or 
LEC informed of any developments in your station. You’re our eyes 
and ears on the ground- we rely on you to help us stay connected and 
support our members, both in good times and challenging ones. 

Stay safe and engaged 

Smitty 

President Local 32 

http://www.amfa32.com/

